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Subject: Proposed DFCs
Date: Friday, July 23, 2021 at 2:00:51 PM Central Daylight Time
From: Pamela Hornby
To: admin@posgcd.org
CC: gwestbrook@posgcd.org

Dear Mr. Youngblood,

I have been a  property owner in Southeastern Milam county for close to 30 years now and in the last 5 years
I have been increasingly concerned about my well either going dry or having to lower my pump. I became
very concerned when I recently learned about the proposed DFCs for my groundwater district. And I was so
happy 
to attend the POSGCD Public Hearing on July 13, 2021 & learn that the board is seriously considering rejecting the
proposed DFC's for the GMA 12. 

Please reject these proposed DFC's and come up with a plan that will protect not only our groundwater, but our
communities, rivers, springs & value of our properties.
My well is my only source of water, without it my place is worthless, so please do the right thing.

Thank you !

Pamela Hornby 
Gause, TX

 


